Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association

AFFILIATED WITH THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS' ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

AUGUST 1980



MAILING ADDRESS: 6550 YORK AVENUE SOUTH SUITE 301 EDINA, MINNESOTA 55435 PHONE: (612) 927-4643

EDITING COMMITTEE: ROGER KISCH LARRY MUELLER AND DICK DESPLINTER

'80 PICNIC A SIZZLER



GLAD TO SEE YOU. Braemar Golf Club was ready to host "hot time" July picnic meeting.



YOUNG FAMILY. Host Superintendent John Nylund, wife, Lesley, and two daughters pose for picnic portrait.



CHOW TIME. Picnic Host Milt Wiley, far right, supervises perspiring eaters at pavilion.



HOT ROUND. Boots Fuller, putting, tested the Braemar course on a plus ninety degree day.